
  

Family update #87 
 
February 18, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Chinese New Year Greetings 
Chinese New Year is a time for families and friends to get together, send out 
warmest wishes and celebrate together. On behalf of all Wing Kei teams, I 
would like to wish you health, joy and love in the Year of the Ox.  
 
We all celebrated Chinese New Year differently — physically away from our 
loved ones and sending good wishes across the city and across the miles. 
We hope the year ahead brings reunions where we can hold each other tightly once again.  
 
We would also like to share with you greetings from Community Leaders and Wing Kei friends and our 
Board of Directors. 
 

Celebration with our residents 
Many celebration activities, Chinese New Year dishes and snacks have been arranged for the residents to 
enjoy during the Chinese New Year.  Click the video from Wing Kei Crescent Heights and Wing Kei 
Greenview to feel the joyous new year atmosphere. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://youtu.be/Nhp7aos3smc
https://youtu.be/0s36cdsgMsk
https://youtu.be/KM6keC2MbIo
https://youtu.be/NKPstTyuZqQ
https://youtu.be/NKPstTyuZqQ

